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23 December 2022

BY EMAIL ONLY

exemptions@accc.gov.au

Exemptions Branch

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
23 Marcus Clarke Street

Canberra ACT 3000

Copy to: david.hatfield@accc.gov.au / alex.cicchini@accc.qgov.au / jaime.martin@accc.gov.au

Dear Mr Hatfield

State of South Australia as represented by the Department of Health and Wellbeing for
authorisation AA1000591 — Condition 1 report

We refer to the reporting conditions pursuant to the above authorisation.

We are instructed that no conduct was engaged in by the Department in reliance on the authorisation in
the period from 1 October 2022 to 23 December 2022, nor is any conduct intended to be engaged in by
the Department in reliance on the authorisation between the date of this letter and 31 December 2022.

Yours faithfully
MinterEllison

Lisa Jarrett

Partner
Contact: Lisa Jarrett T:
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